Sam Lentz <h.jlentz@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 2, 2014 at 9:25 AM
To: Erika Tedder <etedder@utah.gov>

Cc: "Commission, Public Sendce" <psc@utah.gove

Thank you for your assistance. Given the solar incentives and rebates already in place from the federal
government, the state of Utah, and even Rocky Mountain Power, it would be ridiculous and hypocritical if Rocky
Mountain Power was allowed to collect all these subsidies over time for themselves--in effect, subsidizing dirty
coal power generation, Please don't let this happen. Don't let them negate public investments in clean,
sustainable power and discourage customers from patticipating.

- Sam Lentz



